REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING
FOR THE
CITY OF GATESVILLE
SCHEDULED FOR
JUNE 27, 2023

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 110 N 8™ STREET
' 5:30 P.M.

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO
LACK OF QUORUM

1 hereby attest that the above notice was posted on this the 23rd day of June, 2023 by 5:00 p.m.
on the official City of Gatesville website, www.gatesvilletx.com and the official bulletin boards at
Gatesville City Hall, 803 E. Main Street and Gatesville Council Chambers, 110 N. 8% Street,
Gatesville, Texas
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Wendy Cole, k:ity Secretary




